
Week commencing 07.07.2025 

Mrs. Waterworth  

I have absolutely loved teaching all of you! We’ve had such a fun and memorable 
year in Pre-school, filled with laughter, learning and lots of special moments! It has 
been a joy to watch you grow in confidence, build friendships, develop independence 
and resilience while exploring through play, curiosity and discovery! As the year 
comes to a close, I wish all our children the very best of luck as they move to  
reception - I know you’ll continue to shine and make us proud. To those who will be 
leaving us for a new school, we will miss you and hope you take with you the happy 
memories of your time with us. Have an enjoyable summer—relax, spend time with 
loved ones and make those moments count!  

 

Parents and carers, thank you for making this happen with your continued support! 

Mrs. Jolliffe-Jones 

We have had an amazing year! We have loved watching your child grow and develop 
into reception ready children. We would like to wish all our children a summer of 
fun and memories that will last forever. We know children returning to us will have 
another year of fun activities and learning. The children starting in Reception will 
thrive and enjoy their new environment and I wish all the children embarking on a 
new adventure in another school all of the luck and happiness.  

We will miss each one of you!  

Miss Bloomer 

To all of our Butterflies, 

We have had so much fun this year and we have made lots of memories. It has been 
lovely to get to know each and every one of you. We have seen you grow and  
progress in so many ways. You have made us proud. I would like to wish all of the 
children moving up to Reception and new schools lots of luck! You are ready for new 
adventures, and I know you will shine. We will miss you all. And to the children  
staying in Butterflies, you will have another year of fun and learning to look  
forward to! I hope you all have an amazing summer! Miss Bloomer. 



Mrs. Price 

As we approach the summer break, we say a very special goodbye to the children 
moving up to Reception. You are ready for your next big adventure, and we know 
you’ll continue to shine! We’re so proud of everything you’ve achieved. A heartfelt 
thank you to all our parents and carers for your continued support throughout the 
year—it means so much. For our children staying with us in Butterflies, have a  
lovely summer break! We look forward to welcoming you back in September for 
more learning, laughter and fun. 

Mrs Gillespie 

What a brilliant year we have had in Butterflies! It has been so much fun helping 
our children grow and learn. As we wave bye to the children going off to reception, 
either at Brook or to a new school we wish them lots of luck for their next adven-
ture. We will miss them all. To those children coming back to Butterflies in Sep-
tember, we are very excited to have another year of fun and learning, but before 
all that we wish all the children and their families an amazing summer! 

Mrs Gillespie. 

Miss. Whittaker 

The children in Butterflies have been absolutely wonderful in welcoming me as a 
new member of staff. Their kindness, curiosity and enthusiasm has made settling in 
a truly joyful experience. Each child has shown such warmth and eagerness to  
include me in their day-to-day activities., it has been a pleasure watching their  
confidence and independence grow. With their positive attitudes and readiness to 
learn, I have no doubt they will thrive as they take the exciting next step into  
reception. They are a truly special group and I feel lucky to have shared this time 
with them and look forward to see those who are returning for another year in  
Butterflies to grow and reach their potential. 




